From: Mike and Nancy Tout

To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Barr Parcel
Date: Thursday, August 25, 2022 11:18:32 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

This is in support for the work Friends Of The Dunes does for coastal Dune habitat restoration.

I am urging the planning commission to approve Friends Of The Dunes coastal development permit for the Barr
Parcel where they will restore the natural diversity of plants and animals.

Friends Of The Dunes has been restoring our dunes for 40 years now and the results are encouraging with the return
of native plants and animals.

As a volunteer for Friends Of The Dunes I have talked to many visitors from all over the United States. These
tourists are attracted to our coastline because of the restored nature of the dunes.

Not only is Restoration good for the plants and animals, but it’s great for tourism and our local economy.
Again, I strongly encourage the planning commission to approve Friends Of The Dunes amended coastal
development permit for the Bar parcel.

Thank you for your time.

Nancy Tout.

Sent from my iPhone
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